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Update to previous announcement. 
20 December 2023 

 
Webjet Limited (ASX:WEB) wishes to advise that the Appendix 2A released to the ASX on 18 August 2023 (with 
announcement title “Application for quotation of securities – WEB”) contained an error as to the consideration being 
paid for the securities.  The answer to the question on page 5 of the announcement “Are the +securities being issued 
for a cash consideration?” should have been “No” and accordingly the issue price per security should have been Nil 
(not applicable).   
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Carolyn Mole 
Investor Relations  
+61 3 9828 9754  

investor@webjetlimited.com 
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